City of Harrisonburg
o Public Information Office
409 South Main Street
VIRGINIA Harrisonburg, Virginia 22801
540-432-8931 (office)
For Immediate Release
October 30, 2018

Contact: Brian Mancini, Assistant Director, Parks and Recreation
540.438-1644
Brian.Mancini@HarrisonburgVA.gov

City Parks Hours Change for Winter Season

Harrisonburg, Va. — Beginning this Thursday, November 1, all City parks will begin closing at 5:00pm and all
park restrooms will be closed for the winter season.

City parks hours of operation are shortened in the winter months due to an earlier sunset and cooler
temperatures. Restrooms within parks are closed and winterized where water is shut off to avoid any
damage from freezing temperatures. Stay tuned for park hours updates as we approach the spring season.

For updates, please visit our website at www.harrisonburgva.gov/parks-recreation or Facebook page at
www.facebook.com/harrisonburgparksandrecreation.

The City of Harrisonburg is centrally located in the Shenandoah Valley of Virginia. It is home to almost
55,000 people. More information about the City of Harrisonburg is online at www.HarrisonburgVA.qgov.
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